
EDF acquisition of sole control of GE Steam Power

cleared by the Autorité

Published on May 24, 2023

On 14 April 2023, EDF notified to the Autorité de la concurrence of its plan to take

control of the activities of General Electric group’s GE Steam Power division.

After careful review of the planned transaction, the Autorité considered that it

was not likely to harm competition and cleared the transaction unconditionally.

PRESS RELEASE OF 24 MAY 2023

The Autorité de la concurrence clears the

acquisition of sole control of General Electric’s GE

Steam Power division by EDF

See the press release
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